Ashby Free Public Library

January 2009 Happenings
For more information, contact:  978-386-5377

Holiday Hours:  

The Library will close at 6:00 on Wednesday, December 31 and remain closed for New Year’s Day.  We will reopen on Saturday, January 3, 2009.
 
Preschool Story and Craft

Tuesdays at 10:30 

Drop in and enjoy stories and a related craft activity.

Open to 3, 4, and 5 year olds with their caregiver.  

Adult Reading Group  
Wednesday, January 14, 6:30 – 7:30 
Pillars of the Earth, by Ken Follett
We’ll be discussing this book during both the January and February meetings.
New Members Always Welcome.

Well Adult Clinic 

Tuesday, January 6, 11:00 – 12:00
Sponsored by Nashoba Nursing and Ashby Board of Health

Flu shots

 
The Dropped Stitch Club 
Wednesdays at 6:00

A congenial group of people who like to knit and talk!

Beginners and experienced knitters welcome to join anytime.  
Beginners bring size 8 or 10 needles and light colored yarn to start knitting a scarf.

Ashby Writers’ Group 
Every second and fourth Thursdays
January 8 and 22, 7:30- 9:00
Want to do something to get those books out and onto paper (real or electronic)?  Tired of looking or thinking about the distance one has to travel to attend writing courses, writing workshops and/or writing seminars?   All you need to bring are your writing implements, an open mind and a kind heart. 
Winter Movie Nights

Thursdays, January 15, February 19 and March 19 at 7:00

Come enjoy a ‘chick flick’ at your library.  Popcorn provided, bring your own non-alcoholic beverage.  For more information call Pat King 978-386-2412
Traveling the Trent-Severn Waterway in Ontario Canada

Thursday, January 22, 6:00 – 8:00
Join Oliver Mutch and Janice Miller in an evening of slides chronicling their 3- week canoe trip along the Trent-Severn Waterway in Central Ontario.  The Waterway links the Bay of Quinte with the Georgian Bay.  The scenery is beautiful and varied.  Sponsored by the Ashby Land Trust.

Now showing at the Carol H. Steele Gallery at the Ashby Free Public Library:

Through January 2009, Matthew Gray, “plein air” painter. 

Matthew is a plein air painter who spent two summers off the coast of Maine at an artist’s colony on Monhegan Island to develop his craft.  He calls his personal style, “plein air impressionism”.  “Color is light…I like to actually be there to experience the ambience of the scene, not just record it”, he states.  Matthew has received various awards for his artistic efforts and is a member of the Dunstable Artisans.

Matthew’s Pepperell studio is open by appointment, call 978-433-0242.

Please join Matthew for an artist’s reception in the gallery on Saturday, January 10th 2009 from 11:30-1:00pm.

